
December 



 

 

This month the rainbow room have  been very busy with getting 

things prepared for Christmas.  

 

The children helped to decorate the lovely tree we had donated to 

us, we have been practising our songs for our concert and also do-

ing lots of Christmas craft activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have been on trips to Hayes Galleria to see the big 

Christmas tree and also in the local area to do the Snowman trail. 

The children have been working with the staff on the ‘Buddy sys-

tem’ to encourage peer socialisation and support. 

 

Monthly Updates... Rainbow Room Before you go... 

Have you downloaded our app? 

Download it from the apple app store or android store by searching 

for the ‘Primary School App’  

Type in the name of the nursery once downloaded and enter the pin 
(displayed in the nursery or available from the office team) 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RULES:  
Please Read 

• Please do not allow your child to press the exit button for the front 
door, and please ensure you close all doors and do not prop doors open 
for those behind you these are important safety issues. 

• Please ensure you close the gate at the top of the stairs to the Sunshine 
room properly - shake it to check it has latched. 

• Please remind children to use walking feet in the corridors this is due 
to safety reasons.  

• Please leave your own toys at home, to avoid them getting lost or broken. 

• We only have space to store umbrella folding buggies for children under 
3 years old. 

Reminders: 

Please remember to check facebook and the app for regular updates! 

Please remember to remove shoes before entering the Sunshine room.  

Please return any spare clothes that go home with you, and remember 
to fully stock your child’s bags with spare clothes for the week.  

We are proud to be able to have a book lending scheme— once you have 
read the book please do return, for the next family to read.  

Thank you. 
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Parent Notices 

We are gradually re-vamping Arc nursery and wel-
come any   suggestions on any recommendations of 

any plasterers, painters/decorators. 

We are still seeking a local handy-man to do the 
odd ‘bits and bobs’ around the building, and be 

available in the case of any maintenance          
emergencies.  

The board of trustees are interested in expanding 
their team and invite parents to get in contact 

with the office if interested. 

Please remember  
We only have space to store umbrella folding/
travel buggies for children under 3 years old. 

Please take into consideration the limited space 
we have and ensure you store from the back to 

the front also.  

Running in corridors can cause serious accidents 
while other children and parents are coming in 

and out of the doors. Please encourage your chil-
dren to use walking feet when under your super-

vision at drop off/pick up times.  

www.arcnursery.com 

Sunshine Room 
 

 

 

 

 

This month in Sunshine room  the children have been going on 

regular walks to Borough market, Hayes Galleria and doing the 

Snowman trail. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have been getting creative with Christmas crafts, 

making calendars, Christmas tree decorations and salt dough 

decorations. 

 

 

http://www.arcnursery.com


We look forward to seeing you all in the 

new year and having a happy, healthy and 

fun 2020. 

Dates and Reminders 
 

 

NURSERY CLOSED 1ST JANUARY 2020 BANK HOLI-
DAY. 

RE-OPENING THURSDAY 2ND JANUARY 2020 NORMAL 
HOURS. 

Spring term is from Monday 6th January to Friday 3rd 
April 2020. 

 

 

Parent groups information in 
Southwark. 


